
Workshop on “Artificial Intelligence 

 
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) H P Singh, VSM organized a workshop on 
“Artificial Intelligence” in the IUHP auditorium on 19 Feb 2020. All faculty 
members and students participated in the workshop. The workshop began with 
recapitulation of various Industrial resolutions that have taken place world over in 
last 400 years with special emphasis  on Industry 4.0which relates to Artificial 
Intelligence, Machine learning and Internet of Things (IOT) etc. The workshop was 
more on conceptual level and applications of the AI and its landscape in the 
coming decade. The student community benefitted themselves immensely and 
asked   pertinent questions on various aspects of technology and repercussion of 
the commercialization of Robotics & Intelligent machines. The workshop was 
coordinated by Prof. Samrat Datta.   
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 


